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Draft Minutes 

Master Plan Oversight Committee 
September 19, 2018 

 
 
The meeting began at 11:00 AM in the Wheelright Room of the Exeter Town Office building. 
 
Attendees: 
Committee members:  John Grueter, Pete Cameron, Aaron Brown 
 
Public:  Bill Simons from Dover NH Parking Bureau 
 
Town staff: Planner Dave Sharples  
 
The committee met with Bill Simons who explained what Dover handles parking in the downtown area.  Mr. 
Simons explained how the move to paid parking benefited the downtown shops and businesses as it created 
turnover, stop infighting between businesses who use to park in customer spaces in front of the shops.  Mr. Simons 
said if you are ever to consider a parking garage then you have to implement a paid parking system as soon as 
practical. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:00 P.M.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Dave Sharples 
Town Planner 
 
 


